“This bill will ensure the legacy of renewable energy development in Nevada and across the west.  While we encourage renewable energy development, we are also promoting responsible development, reinvestment in wildlife and habitat, and enhanced recreation opportunities.  This measure will create jobs, provide a fair return to our state and counties, and allow Nevada to be at the forefront of renewable energy development,” said Heller.  

